[bookmark: _GoBack]School Council Meeting
January 2023


Present:   Stevie, Tyler, Isabella, Hope, Elizabeth and Mrs Kilpatrick



All school councillors to discuss the following with their respective classes and bring back suggestions from their class mates to the next meeting. 

Once again it has been requested that more milk is available at lunchtime as an alternative to water. 
 
A grand total of £296 was raised for Children in Need. Thank you and well done everyone for your donations to this wonderful charity. 

Several year groups have requested a variety of clubs – a reading club, art club, baking club, Lego club and a Y4/5/6 football club to practice together on a weekly basis, in the hope that they can compete in matches against other schools. 

New boxes have been provided for each class for playground equipment, all classes have requested an equal share out of the equipment in boxes as some boxes seem better provided than others. This may be due to loss or poor collection at the end of playtimes 
We would like to know 3 things about the new school lunchtime menu’s that your class is particularly enjoying. 

If you have any suggestions for the school council please speak to your class councillor before the next meeting. 



